
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN  
SERVICE HOURS 

 
 
 

The Oceana Transfer Station will be 
closed Friday, July 17, 2020. Regular 
hours will resume Saturday, July 18, 
2020. We apologize for any 
inconvenience.  
 

     
Location:    
Oceana Transfer Station  
2025 Virginia Beach Boulevard 
Virginia Beach, VA  23454 
757-961-4054 

 
 
 

 
 

For more information contact SPSA using our Contact Us Page located at the top 
of our web pages.  


